DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

June 17, 2024

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
ARPA 2024-2
DIGITAL EQUITY LOCAL CAPACITY BUILDING

Thank you for your proposal in response to REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) NUMBER:
ARPA 2024-2 DIGITAL EQUITY LOCAL CAPACITY BUILDING. The County has completed
its evaluation of proposals.

INDEPENDENT LIVING RESOURCES OF SOLANO & CONTRA COSTA COUNTIES is
the apparent best-evaluated bidder that the County will consider for the contract award.
This notice is not an acceptance of any offer, and the County retains the right to reject any
proposal.

In accordance with the subject RFP and County law, the notice shall not create rights,
interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best-evaluated bidder or any vendor. No
bidder shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all
appropriate County officials.

We appreciate your interest in providing services to the County of Solano and hope that
you will respond to future solicitations.

Respectfully,

Tirﬁothy Flanagan (Jun 17,2024 10:48 PDT)

Tim Flanagan, Chief Information Officer
Department of Information Technology




